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Jeff Belt

From: Francisco Hidalgo [HIDALGOF@erie.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2002 4:35 PM
To: jbelt@acen.com
Subject: Re: Testimonial Email Needed

** Reply Requested When Convenient **

To Acen Investors: 

The Erie County Department of Public Works has embarked on a very aggressive capital 
construction agenda
using technology as tool to improve our effectiveness and that of our consultants.
We want to facilitate the exchange information with the local construction community and 
the industry as a whole.

Acen help has been invaluable in many different fronts, such as:

1) Providing on-line access to all bid documents (plans and specifications) for our three 
latest projects 
    worth a combined total of over 60 million dollars.

2) Training and assisting consulting firms and reproduction companies. As well as, 
coordinating the production of
    final construction documents (with data coming in several formats from as many 
geographic locations: Salt Lake City,
    New York, Washington etc.)

3) Helping develop The Department of Public Works Home Page which is the repository of the
above initiatives.

We are reassured by the success of our efforts and  optimistic as we move forward with 
Acen as  technologically savvy,
reliable and creative partner. 

Thank You.


